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This is an image of Opportunity rover at Solander Point, where it spent 
a few weeks investigating Pinnacle rock (the “jelly donut”) that was 

flipped over by the rover wheel. We planned this image when this “new” 
rock was first seen; one hypothesis was that a recent impact deposited 
the rock. We see no obvious signs of a very recent crater in our image, 

but a careful comparison to prior images might reveal subtle changes 
(besides the rover position).


